
 

 

 
 

 
 

CANCELLATION OF THE COMPETITION 
IN SOCHI, RUSSIAN FEDERATION (27.06.2020) 

 
Ljubljana, 18.03.2020 

 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Due to the current situation related to coronavirus in the Russian Federation and in the world, and due to 

the Order of the  Ministry of Sport of the Russian Federation on cancellation of all sports events in the 

Russian Federation as from March 16, 2020, as a preventive measure against the spread of coronavirus, 

in accordance with the WRRC, the All Russian Federation of DanceSport and Acrobatic Rock’n’Roll 

agreed to cancel following event:  

 

27.06.2020, SOCHI: 

• World Cup Rock’n’Roll Children/Juniors/Juveniles 

• World Cup Boogie Woogie Juniors/Main Class 

WRRC and the organizer will look for a possible alternative date and will keep you posted. 

 

With best regards, 

 

 
With Sportive regards 
 
Miriam Kerpan Izak 
WRRC President 


